B3977 NE COLORADO LAKE DRIVE, CORVALLIS, OR 97333
OFFICE B41.758.6669

RCHEPEAK.ORG

WWW.HEALDENTERPRISES.COM

April 19, 2011

Ms. Kerry Kavanagh
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

Dear Ms. Kavanagh:

You’ll recall that a couple weeks ago we discussed my request to move a proposed point of diversion on
my ground water application (G-17442) so that it would lie farther from a stream, Owl Creek. Please find
attached a revised map on which I have moved “POA #3” to the far northeast corner of our property in
order to have that point in excess of a quarter mile from the creek.

On the attached sheet I’ve also detailed the information for this POA per Section 3 of the ground water
application. I hope this will be sufficient to append to my existing application. All other references to POA
#3 in the application should remain the same.

I think we agreed that as long as I was not adding a new POA that I would not be assessed further charges.
I have merely moved POA #3 to the new location in the event, after further consideration, POA #1 & #2 are
still considered unsuitable by the ODFW because of their proximity to Owl Creek.

Let me know if you need further information.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Heald
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Section 3: Well Development

If less than a one mile

Elevation Change Between
Name of Nearest Distance to Nearest | nearest Surface Water and
Well No. Surface Water Surface Water Well Head

POA #3 Owl/ Creek 1460 feet 20 feet

APR % U 200




